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Robbery leads to shooting that injures three

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Jan. 1, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. — Charleston County Sheriff’'s Office deputies responded after 9
p.m. Friday, Dec. 31, 2021, to an armed robbery that led to a shooting at 7510 Tedder St. in the
North Charleston area.

Witnesses reported that someone had approached a residence in the mobile home park and
demanded money before opening fire. Three people were struck by the gunfire. They were

taken to a hospital with wounds that were not life-threatening.

K-9 units participated in a search but could not locate any suspects. The shooter was described
as a black female wearing a black sweatshirt and camo pants.

Detectives are investigating.

Anyone with information about the shooting can call the Sheriff’s Office at 843-743-7200 or
Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

UPDATE Jan. 3, 2022

The incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.

No arrests have been made. Anyone with information can call the Charleston County Sheriff's
Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.
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